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The final part of the current renovation work is scheduled for January.

New chairs will be purchased to replace the current ones which are at the end of their useful life.

Finding a suitable means of providing extra storage both for goal posts and tables, chairs etc. is ongoing.

Improving the old bar area is being investigated.

Weather conditions have curtailed nearly all football and prevented the planned slitting from taking place.

The Active Dorset Strategy & Action Plan for playing fields report is encouraging as it opens the door for grant applications for future development of facilities.

Ongoing income and expenditure are in line with expectations.
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